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in terms of sections 5(2) of the Construction Industry Development Board Act, 2000 (Act no. 38 of
2000) (the Act), the Construction Industry Development Board is empowered to promote best
practice Standards and Guidelines.

In terms of the CIDB Best Practice Project Assessment Scheme, the Board proposes that it is best
practice that the employer specifies and verifies that prime contractors appoint sub-contractors that
comply with the following:

8 a written contract exists between the prime contractor and sub-contractor; and
sub-contractors are in possession of a valid tax clearance certificate (TCC) and comply with the
relevant requirements of Skills Development Levy (SDL), the Unemployment Insurance Fund
Act (UIF), and the Compensations for Occupational Injuries and Disease. Act (C010).

This above draft best practice is issued here for public comment. Interested persons and the public
are invited to submit comments on the draft best practice within 30 days of the date of this
publication. Interested parties are requested to forward their comments in writing for the attention
of Ishmail Cassiem to one of the following:

cidb
P 0 Box 2.107

Brooklyn Square 0075

Fax: 086 687 4936
email: lshmail.cassiem @cidb.org.za

cidb
Block N&R
SAGS Campus

2 Dr Lategan Drive
Groenkloof, Pretoria

Bafana Ndendwa
Chairperson: Construction Industry Development Board

STAATSKOERANT, 15 NOVEMBER 2013 No. 37014 63

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

BOARD NOTICE 226 OF 2013




